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Al Ain Universitys Dialog Session on Sustainability and Corporate
Governance

The Deanship of  Students Affairs, based in Abu Dhabi, participated in an interactive meeting on
“sustainability and corporate governance"organized by an Abu Dhabi sustainability group in the
presence of  a selection of experts in the field of sustainability and governance.

The meeting was organized upon good governance and its importance in achieving sustainable
development, as they are commonly the most important components for success in any
enterprise. It was also successful in promoting knowledge of governance and the challenges
facing an institution when integrating sustainability into work and providing valuable
opportunities to explore the subject in detail.
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